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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Hee, Calvin [chee@craworld.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2010 5:20 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: 511000-3Q10 GW sampling at 2345 International Blvd, Oakland, CA

Hello, this is to inform that a regularly scheduled groundwater sampling event has been scheduled for the above 
referenced site on September 27, 2010 (Monday).  If there are any questions, feel free to contact me at anytime.  
 

_______________________________     

Calvin Hee, M.S, Leed AP 

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA) 

5900 Hollis Street, Suite A 

Emeryville, CA   94706 

  

Phone: 510.420.3358 

Fax: 510.420.9170 

Email: chee@CRAworld.com 

www.CRAworld.com 

Think before you print  

Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time! 

 


